## TOWN CLERK Telephone (203) 563-0106 Fax (203) 563-0130



TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, Connecticut 06897

January 7, 2022

Lynne A. Vanderslice, First Selectman Town of Wilton 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

Re: Re-Appointment of Sub-Registrars

Dear Lynne,

I would like to re-appoint the following Funeral Directors as sub-registrars of vital statistics pursuant to CGS §7-65(b) for the Town of Wilton:

Andrew D. Skidd, Collins Funeral Home, 92 East Ave., Norwalk, CT Daniel P. Jowdy, Kane Funeral Home, 25 Catoonah Street, Ridgefield, CT 06877 James P. Magner, Jr., Magner Funeral Home, 12 Mott Ave., Norwalk, CT

Please add the above names to your next Selectmen's meeting agenda for approval. Their term will expire on November 30, 2023.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Lori A. Kaback, CCTC

Xani a Bobark

Town Clerk